
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison April Talking Points  
  
  

1. The new Board Presidents’ Academy will happen at three loca�ons across the state 
in June and August. These Academies are open to board presidents, board vice-
presidents, and future board presidents. Details can be found here. 
 

2. Governing Board mee�ngs will be taking place in May and June. Please be on the 
lookout for more informa�on and registra�on informa�on, coming soon.   

 
3. Joint Annual Conference 2024 registra�on will be available on June 3.  More 

informa�on can be found here. 
 
4. PRESS and PRESS Plus Issue 114 will be released at the end of March, and at that 

�me registra�on will open for the April 9 webinar that will explain the changes. If 
you are not able to atend the live webinar on April 9 at noon, it will be archived 
within a week for on-demand viewing.  
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